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19 August 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers and Students  

 
It is important that following on from tomorrow's GCSE results, you are able to make the correct and 
informed choices and know where to go to receive help and support.  
 
Below are some key organisations that can provide the help if needed. I have added a short overview for 
each of the links. 

 
We will have a careers advisor who will be standing by to support any queries or help needed from Adviza.  
You can also talk to a Careers Adviser via webchat www.adviza.org.uk/chat (Monday-Friday 9.30am - 
5.30pm). 

 
The Careers Adviser supporting our school on results day is Carrie Haywood,  
you can contact her on Telephone, 07931 358966,  
Email carriehaywood@adviza,org.uk. 
 
Carrie can help with: 

 Deciding on your next steps, Exploring your options, College Courses, Apprenticeships, Job 

     Opportunities. 

 
The Careers and Enterprise Company offer a whole range of information 
around finding support. Pathways and next steps as well as online videos on 
how to add value and vital information from employers in the recruitment 
process.  Learnliveuk.com. 

 

 
Study Higher is an organisation the school has worked with for many 
years to develop students’ understanding of further and higher 
education.  This link takes you directly to the student page which deals 
with current FAQ’s and offers useful guidance and advice around A-
levels and apprenticeships. Studyhigher.ac.uk 

 
As part of the Education and Employers charity, we help draw links between school subjects and jobs. 
We encourage young people to discover opportunities they may not have known about before and we 
show what is possible in the world of work. 

Free and simple to use, the site features over 1000 videos of real people talking 
about their careers – explaining their job role, career path and how different factors 
have shaped their choices.   

home - icould. 
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I hope this information is useful to you. 

Yours faithfully 

 
Richard Lake 
Assistant Headteacher, Business and Enterprise 


